
 

                   Saturday 20th of March, 2020  

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Teachers and schools are working hard to prepare for the possibility that we will need to move 

at some stage to more flexible learning arrangements, including remote learning due to COVID-

19.  

The Minister for Education late last night notified us that that all state government schools have 

be assigned an additional two pupil-free days for this academic year, with dates set by the 

Department of Education and Training (DET).  

The first pupil-free day will be on the last day of this term which is Friday 27th of March and the 

second will be on the first day of Term 2 which is Tuesday 14th of April. Student will not attend 

school on these days. This will provide an important opportunity for schools to consolidate their 

preparations.  

The last day of Term 1 will be on Thursday 26th of March for students. We will continue to update 

all families of any changes as soon as we are notified. All other information provided in this Friday 

evenings update remain the same. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Matthew Hyde                                       Alesha Marshall 

Principal                                                   Assistant Principal 


